Minisiry for the
@ Environment
Manata M8 T Taido

PO Box 10362, Wellington 6143
Website: www.mfe.govt.nz
Freephone: 0800 499 700

19-D-0004
Dylan De Rungs
fyi-request-9314-29084115@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Dylan

Thank you for your email of 28 December 2018 requesting the following under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the OIA):

I am requesting for all info on where our waste is actually going namely, plastic
bottles.

I am requesting the name(s) of all receivers of our plastic bottle waste in the
year 2018 and,

How much they paid for them.

This letter is to advise you that it is necessary to transfer your request to the New Zealand
Customs Service and that we are extending the 10 working day time limit available to make
this transfer, to 1 February 2019.

The information to which your request relates, namely — where our waste is actually going,
the name(s) of all receivers of our plastic and how much they paid for them is not held by us
but is by the New Zealand Customs Service. Therefore, in these circumstances, we are
required by section 14 of the OIA to transfer your request.

You will hear further from the New Zealand Customs Service concerning your request.

Yours sincerely
MOk

Mary Carrington
Senior Advisor

Executive Relations team
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